
YEAR 2 EVENTS 
SUMMER TERM 2024 

 
Below outlines some of the key events we have planned for Year 2 during the summer term 2024. The grid is broken 
down showing dates, events and a brief description of what the event is and if there is a contribution to the cost.   
 
We understand that you may not be able to attend all parent/carer events, but by providing this key information now, we 
hope it will help you plan ahead of the events you are invited to. More information about these events will be shared 
with you nearer the time. 
 
To support some of these events and enrichment opportunities to go ahead this term we are asking for a contribution of 
£4 for the term due by Thursday 28th March 2024. This can be paid via www.parentpay.com/ .  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

DATE EVENT DESCRIPTION COST 
 

Monday 29th April 
and 

Tuesday 30th April 

 
 

Gemma’s Farm  

We are excited that Gemma’s Farm will be 
visiting this year.  The farm will be located in 
the Wildlife Area and the children will be able 
to visit with their class to hold and groom some 
of the animals. 

 
£2 

Friday 10th May Share a Book 
Open Door 

 

Come into class and share a story book 
with your child 

 

 
Monday 13th May 

 
Jacqson Diego Story Box 

Assembly 

The children will enjoy a visit from Jacqui at 
Jacqson Diego’s Story Emporium to share new 
books and promote Reading for Pleasure. 

 
FREE 

2.00pm – 3.00pm 
Tuesday 14th May: Fox Class 

Wednesday 15th May: 
Squirrel Class 

Thursday 16th May: 
Hedgehog Class 
Friday 17th May: 

Otter Class 

 
 

Outdoor Learning  

Come and join your child in part of their 
Outdoor Learning session and take part in 
some activities with them. 

 

Tuesday 11th June: Otter and 
Hedgehog 

Wednesday 12th June: Fox 
and Squirrel 

 
Beach Visits 

The children will be walking down to the beach 
near Ocean Beach and enjoy participating in a 
range of activities. 
Parent volunteers will be asked for nearer 
the time. 

 
FREE 

Wednesday 19th June  
Sports Day 

Parents are invited to come and watch the 
children take part in their annual non-
competitive Sports Day. More information to 
follow. 

 

 
Thursday 20th June  

and 
Friday 21st June 

 
Mini First Aid Sessions 

Mini First Aid will be coming into school and 
carrying out some fantastic workshops. The 
children will be provided with some basic first 
aid knowledge required for a first aid 
emergency. 

 
£2 

Thursday 4th July  
Speak Out, Stay Safe 

Workshops 

The NSPCC will be working with our children 
to help them understand, in an age appropriate 
way knowing how to speak out and when to 
speak out. 

 

 
Monday 15th July 
3.30pm-  4.30pm 

 
Open Evening 

Parents are invited to come into classes and 
celebrate all the wonderful things the children 
have been learning during the year.  It is also 
an opportunity to meet new teachers. 

 

Tuesday 16th July 
(Otter, Hedgehog 
Parents invited) 

Wednesday 17th July 
(Squirrel, Fox Parents Invited) 

 
Year 2  

End of Year Show 

Parents are invited to come and watch the 
children perform a fabulous show to celebrate 
their time in the Infants before they embark on 
their new adventure across the playground. 

 

 
 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

